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Dear Parents,

Greetings!

Subject: Inclusion of Arabic Language Instruction in Kindergarten

Dear Parents/Guardians,

In our ongoing commitment to fostering the holistic development and well-being of our
students, we would like to share an important update with you.

According to a recent directive issued by the Department of Education and Knowledge
(ADEK), it is now mandatory for all private kindergartens across Abu Dhabi to include Arabic
language instruction as part of their curriculum.

We view this requirement as a valuable opportunity to enrich our students’ learning experience
while also ensuring that we meet the highest educational standards. Arabic is not only an
essential part of the cultural and linguistic landscape of the UAE but also a means of fostering
greater understanding and connection within our diverse community.

An updated class timetable will be shared with you soon, reflecting the inclusion of four

Arabic periods per week for kindergarten. This implementation will take effect from 1st
September 2025.

We appreciate your support and cooperation as we implement this important initiative, which
will contribute positively to our students’ overall growth and development.

Saji Oomggi}/

Principal




